
Friday 27 

January  

2023 

Year 1 & 2 Inspire Workshop 

Monday 6 February, 9:00am 

Nursery & Reception Inspire Workshop 

Tuesday 7 February, 9:00am 

Year 5 & 6 Inspire Workshop 

Wednesday 8 February, 9:00am 

Year 3 & 4 Inspire Workshop 

Thursday 9 February, 9:00am 

Parent Forum  

Thursday 2 February, 2:30pm  

Nursery & 

Reception have 

had a great time 

celebrating 

Chinese New Year 

this week. 



Term Dates... 

Thurs 02 Feb   Parent forum meeting, 2.30pm  

Mon 6 Feb   INSPIRE workshops - Year 1 &  2,  9.00am 

Tues 7 Feb   INSPIRE workshops - Nursery & Reception, 9.00am 

Tues 7 Feb   Year 2 LIEP trip to St John’s Church  

Wed 8 Feb   INSPIRE workshops -  Year 5 & 6, 9.00am 

Thurs 9 Feb  INSPIRE workshops - Year 3 & 4, 9.00am 

Thurs 16 Feb   Coffee Morning - Phonics, 9.00am 

Friday 17 Feb  Last day of term 

Office News... 

The winners of last weeks battle: 

PUPILS 

Next weeks battle is:   

Girls Vs Boys 

We are looking forward to seeing parents/carers on Thursday 

2nd February at 2.30pm for our first Parents Forum.  This will be an 

opportunity for parents/carers to have discussions with senior leaders 

and make suggestions as to how we can work as partners to ensure 

that your children get the best possible education and opportunities 

that we can give them. 
 

The yellow Zig Zags lines outside of the school mean no parking.  

Parking or waiting on these lines make it dangerous for our children. 
 

Please can you make sure you use the pedestrian gate and not the 

church car park gates when coming into the school.   
 

We have re-sent an email to the primary contact titled ' St Thomas CE 

Academy - Data collection sheet and Parent Portal'.  Please read 

carefully and create a Parent Portal account to review your child's data 

and set permissions. If you have not received the message please 

inform the office 



At St Thomas we like to celebrate the achievements of our children.  

These are the children who have been chosen as star of the week: 

Nursery:  Varnika 

for her amazing dragon for Chinese New Year  

Reception:  Budingding 

For trying really hard in all his lessons and speaking more in class 

Year 1:  Paul 

for coping well with change in the routine and following instructions in the 

Rainforest room.   

Year 2:  Tyler 

for growing in confidence and preserving when he finds something tricky!  

Year 3:  Nuura 

for being a good role model and always listening in class 

Year 4: Kian 

 for trying really hard in the past week on his handwriting.  

Year 5:  Sultan  

for his hard work in our English Big Write. 

  Year 6:  Gia 

For always trying hard in every lesson. 

 


